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From: Eugene Loveridge <eloveridge@ymail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:13 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail FOREX

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed changes in the regulation that would decrease the
current leverage being offered to FOREX traders.

For those who make a living by trading and who are trained in FOREX trading, the proposed changes
are very detrimental.

Please do not change the current regulations.
Sincerely,
Eugene Loveridge

5738 W. 9970 N.
Highland, UT 84003



